NEWZEALAND

4 April 2016 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 5045
New Zealand

A._D Tait _ +64 4 439 8000
fyi-request-3712-cc2d96d1@requests.fyi.org.nz +64 4 472 9596
Dear A.D.Tait

I refer to your email of 3 March 2016 in which you request the following information under
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"According to the MFAT TPPA website events page, a reference is made to "extensive public
consultations carried out during TPP negotiations."

Please provide a list of any and all public consultations and any details associated with them
(location, time, attendance etc).”

This letter advises that due to the necessity for further consultation, we will need to extend
the time limit for responding to you by 10 working days, to 18 April 2016, however I will
provide the response before that date if I am able.

You have the right, under OIA section 28(3) to seek a review of this response by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

e

Joana Johnston
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

enquiries@mfat.govt.nz
www.mfat.govt.nz



